
 

05 February 2016, Sibiu, Romania 

Dear Vladi,  

The Lions Club Millenium Sibiu has the honor and the pleasure to invite you to join us at the charity event "BALL 

of HATS", which will take place in Sibiu, Romania, on Saturday, March 5th, at the restaurant "Roman Emperor". 

The star of the evening will be the "hats" of any shape, size or color, inspired from any era.  

Hats will be worn by every invited guest, accessory for elegant outfit. Elegance, refinement and nobility will meet 

for an evening in one of the most gorgeous locations in Sibiu, The Roman Emperor Hotel, a historic building 

dating from 1555. 

The evening program includes dinner, exciting auctions, and special artistic moments. The atmosphere will be 

complemented by good music and dancing. During the event several valuable items will be auctioned for charity 

fund gathering. 

Through this event, our Club will take another opportunity to support children from disadvantaged families and 

children with outstanding academic performances. 

 

We sincerely hope yourself and members of the Ruse Clubs will join us and that we will spend together magical 

moments full of warmth and friendship, such as the ones we enjoyed at Ruse in your company. 

With our warmest and friendliest regards,  

The women of the LC Millenium and  

Daniela Chrzanovski, president 2015-2016  

 


